
Behind the Scenes with 
Ruth Cook:  How 

Hamilton Became a  
Historic District

Ruth was one of the original Town Landmarks Commission members 
who wrote the successful proposal submitted to the Wisconsin 
Historical Society for National Register Nomination. Ruth also 
created original artwork and presented the documents to the State 
Historic Preservation Board on behalf of the Town Landmarks 
Commission and Town Board. The Hamilton District was listed in the 
National Register of Historic Places in 1976.

If you are interested in supporting History Talks for Town Landmarks Commission History Speaker Series, please contact either 
Jack Johnston, Town of Cedarburg Assistant Administrator/Clerk at 262-377-4509 or Kari Esser, Landmarks Commission 
Chairwoman, 414-810-9503

RESEARCH AND ASSISTANCE PROVIDED BY VOLUNTEER HISTORIANS AT 
OZAUKEE HISTORICAL SOCIETY - HAZEL WIRTH ARCHIVES 

LANDMARKS COMMISSION:  KARI ESSER, CHAIRWOMAN – ERIC UTZ, CAROL BOETTCHER, TIM RASMUSSEN,

LANCE SCHAFER, CECILY BISHOP, RAY PECOR

TOWN OF CEDARBURG LANDMARKS COMMISSION ANNOUNCES
NEW HISTORY SPEAKER SERIES 

FREE PUBLIC TALK - PLEASE JOIN US!

CELEBRATING
TOWN’S 175th ANNIVERSARY – NEW HISTORY SPEAKER SERIES 

50TH ANNIVERSARY – HAMILTON NAMED STATE  HISTORIC DISTRICT

FREE EVENT AT TOWN OF 
CEDARBURG TOWN HALL

1293 WASHINGTON AVENUE

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 9th 5:00 p.m.
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